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Wednesday 11th October 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

On Thursday 19th Ocotber 2023, Cholmondeley class are going on a trip to The Walker Art Gallery in Liverpool. 

This trip is to develop the children’s understanding of the different arts.  

Please note the following trip details:  

• Children will leave school at 9am and return for 3pm. 

• Children will be travelling to the gallery by coach. 

• Children will need to bring a packed lunch. Children on free school dinners will be given a packed lunch 
from school.  

• Children are to wear full school uniform, with suitable walking shoes and a waterproof coat/jacket.  

• We ask for a voluntary contribution of £15 per child. This can be paid via the Schoolcomms app or 
cash in the school office.  

 
 

Please complete the consent form and return to school by Monday 16th October to give permission. If 
this consent form is not completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher 
 


